Annual Budget Meeting
Will "NOT" Be Held This Friday the 19th

Board of Selectmen will hold a special meeting to secure a

new date and time. Please continue to check website and
read notices for updated information.

Any questions, please contact:

First Selectman, Jean Speck: 860-927-4627 or

visit our website: www.townofkentct.org

f 9

Town of Kent | PO Box 678, Kent, CT 06757

Unsubscribe firstselectman@townofkentct.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent bytownclerk@townofkentct.orgpowered by

o Constant
Contact

Try email marketing for free today!


mailto:firstselectman@townofkentct.org
https://www.townofkentct.org/
https://www.facebook.com/TownofKent/
https://twitter.com/KentCT_EM
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:townclerk@townofkentct.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE

